Notice of Declaratory Statement

DEPARTMENT OF BUSINESS AND PROFESSIONAL REGULATION
Florida Real Estate Commission
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Florida Real Estate Commission has received the petition for declaratory statement from Paul Arrington, MPM, RMP, Arrico Realty & Property Management, filed on September 28, 2015. The petition seeks the agency’s opinion as to the applicability of The Petitioner does not state which rule or statute he is requesting the Commission to interpret as it applies to the petitioner.
The petition seeks the Board’s opinion on whether sales associates can provide property management services, collect rent and hold security deposits for their owners and tenants in accounts of their own rather than the broker. Except for good cause shown, motions for leave to intervene must be filed within 21 days after publication of this notice.
A copy of the Petition for Declaratory Statement may be obtained by contacting: Juana Watkins, Director, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, Suite N801, Orlando, Florida 32801, Juana.Watkins@dbpr.state.fl.us or by telephone: (850)487-1395.
Please refer all comments to: Juana Watkins, Director, Division of Real Estate, 400 West Robinson Street, Suite N801, Orlando, Florida 32801, Juana.Watkins@dbpr.state.fl.us or by telephone: (850)487-1395.
